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Advisory: State Board of Education, Governor,   

to Honor 2016 Teacher of the Year 
 

Union Elementary School Gymnasium | 1 Park Ave., Montpelier, VT 05602 

Tuesday, November 17, 2015 

9:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m.  
 

The State Board of Education, joined by Governor Peter Shumlin, will host a school-wide public 

assembly to honor 2016 Vermont Teacher of the Year Susan Koch.  

 

The event will take place at Union Elementary School, 1 Park Ave., Montpelier at 9 a.m. 

 

The Board will then reconvene for their monthly meeting immediately following the event. 

  

For more information, contact Jill Remick, Director of Communications and Legislative Affairs, at 

(802) 793-1319 or jill.remick@vermont.gov. 

 

Connect with the Vermont Agency of Education on Twitter (https://twitter.com/VTEducation), 

Facebook (www.facebook.com/VTEducation), and YouTube (www.youtube.com/VTEducation). 
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